
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

What’s Coming Up at CES! 

Theme for the Week of 

12/9: Christmas Around The 

World 

Specials for the Week 

Chapel, Art, Music 

 
 

Next Week at CES 

12/10: 50’s Dress Up Day 

12/9-12/18: Focus on A 

Country for Christmas 

Looking Ahead 

12/19: CES Christmas 

Program 

12/23 – 1/2 – Chirstmas 

Holidays NO SCHOOL 

1/6 – First Day Back to 

School. Happy New Year! 

Picture of the Week 

 

 

 

Verse of the Day” Jesus said, “I am the Resurrection and the 

Life. The one who believes in me will live.” – John 11:25 

  

 

 

News From The Cub’s Den – Week of 12/2 

 

We trust you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with your families and 

enjoyed the time off.  Thank you for making the Thanksgiving feast 

such a treat!  The food you brought to the meal was delicious! We 

appreciate it so much and hope you enjoyed seeing your little ones 

on the stage performing their program.  This week CES Cubs have 

jumped right into Christmas activities and preparations for our 

upcoming Christmas event on the 19th.  Please see the 

announcements and reminders below to stay in the know! 

School Announcements & Reminders 

1. This Tuesday, 12/9 is the 50th day of school.  To celebrate this 

accomplishment, we are having a 50’s dress up day, much like 

the T.V. oldie goldie, Happy Days or the movie Grease.  Classes 

will focus the number 50 in math.  Join all the fun by sending 

your child dressed up! 

2. This year we are excited to announce CES will be doing a 

Christmas Around the World theme each day through the 17th: 

12/9 – Mexico, 12/10 – Africa, 12/11 – Germany, 12/12 – Israel, 

12/16 – Italy, and 12/17 – Holland.  

3. Hygiene and snack bags will be sent home this Monday, 12/9 

courtesy of Bridge of Hearts.  We will be celebrating the 

following December birthdays: Milana (12/8), Ms. Jessica 

(12/9), Alan (12/15), Ms. Margy (12/16).  

4. Thursday, December 19th is our 2nd annual Christmas program at 

11 a.m. in the Sancturary.  It’s a celebration of Jesus’s birthday! 

You will get to take home a cupcake before we dismiss for the 

holidays. 

5. There will be NO SCHOOL beginning December 23rd through 

January 2nd.  School will resume Monday, January 6th.  We hope 

you have a wonderful and safe holiday with your families, and 

remember the reason for the season is Jesus’s birth, our hope for 

salvation.   

6. We are sad to announce that Ms. Kim in T-K teacher will not be 

returning the 2nd semester to CES.  She will be moving forward 

in her educational journey to a new adventure. We will miss Ms. 

Kim!  Wish her well if you see her around!  

 

 

 

 


